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  The Shadow's Imprint Karen Lewis,Kevin McCabe,2002
  The United States Catalog; Books in Print January 1, 1912 Marion Effie
Potter,1921
  The Shadow of Your Smile Mary Higgins Clark,2010-04-29 At age eighty-three
and in failing health, Olivia Morrow knows she has little time left. The last
of her line, she faces a momentous choice: expose a long-held family secret,
or take it with her to her grave. Olivia has in her possession letters from
her deceased cousin Catherine, a nun, now being considered for beatification
by the Catholic Church. These letters reveal that, at the age of seventeen,
Catherine gave birth to a son and gave him up for adoption and they identify
the father as Alex Gannon, a world-famous doctor, scientist and inventor of
medical patents. Now, two generations later, thirty-one year old
paediatrician, Dr. Monica Farrell, Catherine's granddaughter, stands as the
rightful heir to what remains of the Gannon family fortune. But in telling
Monica who she really is and getting what is lawfully hers, Olivia would have
to betray Catherine's wishes and reveal the story behind Monica's ancestry.
But as the pressure of Olivia's impending choice weighs down on her, little
does she realize that Alex Gannon's grand-nephews - who are currently
exploiting the Gannon inheritance to fund their profligate lifestyles - will
stop at nothing to silence Olivia and prevent Monica from learning the
secret, even murder.
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  Chronology of Shadows Rick Lai,2007-12-31 For the first time in print, Rick
Lai's Chronology of Shadows (his timeline of the pulp character The Shadow)
has been updated & assembled in an easy-to-navigate package.
  The Shadow Men Christopher Golden,Tim Lebbon,2011-06-28 From Beacon Hill to
Southie, historic Boston is a town of vibrant neighborhoods knit into a
seamless whole. But as Jim Banks and Trix Newcomb learn in a terrifying
instant, it is also a city divided—split into three separate versions of
itself by a mad magician once tasked with its protection. Jim is happily
married to Jenny, with whom he has a young daughter, Holly. Trix is Jenny’s
best friend, practically a member of the family—although she has secretly
been in love with Jenny for years. Then Jenny and Holly inexplicably
disappear—and leave behind a Boston in which they never existed. Only Jim and
Trix remember them. Only Jim and Trix can bring them back. With the help of
Boston’s Oracle, an elderly woman with magical powers, Jim and Trix travel
between the fractured cities, for that is where Jenny and Holly have gone.
But more is at stake than one family’s happiness. If Jim and Trix should
fail, the spell holding the separate Bostons apart will fail too, and the
cities will reintegrate in a cataclysmic implosion. Someone, it seems, wants
just that. Someone with deadly shadow men at their disposal.
  Sculpture in Print, 1480–1600 Anne Bloemacher,Mandy Richter,Marzia
Faietti,2021-04-19 In this first in-depth study dedicated to the intriguing
history of the translation of statues and reliefs into print, the essays in
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this volume reflect the printmakers’ various approaches and challenges of
translating antique or contemporary artworks, underlining their highly
creative handling.
  The Shadow Master Craig Cormick,2014-06-24 In a land riven with plague,
inside the infamous Walled City, two families vie for control: the Medicis
with their genius inventor Leonardo; the Lorraines with Galileo, the most
brilliant alchemist of his generation. And when two star-crossed lovers, one
from either house, threaten the status quo, a third, shadowy power – one that
forever seems a step ahead of all of the familial warring – plots and
schemes, and bides its time, ready for the moment to attack... Assassination;
ancient, impossible machines; torture and infamy – just another typical day
in paradise. File Under: Fantasy [ Wherefore Art Thou | Fathers of Invention
| Unexpected Journeys | Secrets & Lies ]
  Protoplasmic Streaming Noburo Kamiya,2012-12-06
  Storm from the Shadows David Weber,2009-03-01 Perfidious Plots, Courageous
Resolve¾and, of course, Starships Blown to Smithereens! The Solarian League
Navy has been the premier navy of the galaxy for centuries. Indeed, no one
can remember a time when it hasn't been acknowledged as the most powerful
fleet in existence. Until now, that is. A conference to end the terrible war
between the Peeps of Haven and the Manticorean Star Kingdom is slated. Peace
is finally within reach. Yeah, right. Not with the slaver conspiracy that
calls itself Manpower, Inc. pulling intergalactic strings. The plan To plunge
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the Star Kingdom into a two-front war with Peeps and Sollies¾a process
calculated to blast Honor Harrington's home system to smoking ruin!
Assassination's afoot. And out on the galactic frontier known as the Verge,
big trouble boils over as Solarian League arrogance butts up against the
steely resolve of Harrington prot_g_ Michelle Henke, aka Admiral Gold Peak.
Too bad for the Sollies. For Harrington's officers have a habit of coming
through in the clutch and finding a way to snatch victory from the jaws of
defeat. But most of all¾whatever the odds¾they never, ever give up the fight!
At the publisher's request, this title is sold without DRM (Digital Rights
Management). Shadow of Saganami sequel¾and the latest entry in David Weber's
astoundingly adventurous, phenomenally popular, and multiply USA Today and
New York Times best-selling Honor Harrington saga! Following in the best
tradition of C.S. Forester, Patrick O'Brian and Robert A Heinlein! These
hugely entertaining and clever adventures are the very epitome of space
opera. ¾Publishers Weekly Weber's descriptions of space combat remain
magnificent. ¾Science Fiction Weekly
  Photography in Print Vicki Goldberg,1988 Essays by photographers, critics,
and philosophers.
  The Shadow of Elysium Django Wexler,2015-05-19 From the author of The Price
of Valor, The Shadow Throne, and The Thousand Names comes a new novella set
in the world of the Shadow Campaigns—a world of dust and bayonets and
muskets...and magic.* The wagons travel north across the mountains, carrying
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cargo of great value: Hamveltai glass and porcelain; Deslandai jewelry in
heavy iron strongboxes; fine cloth from the cities of the Old Coast. And
Abraham. Bound and tied, guarded day and night, Abraham has been stolen from
his village, from the arms of the man he loved. He is being sent to the
fortress-city of Elysium to serve a dark and ancient order, the Priests of
the Black. They have discovered the secret he kept all his life: that inside
him dwells a demon which allows him to heal…and to kill. But Abraham is not
alone. A young woman named Alex, similarly possessed, rides with him. And as
a bond grows between them, they begin to wonder if they can turn the demons
that have damned them into their salvation. INCLUDES AN EXCLUSIVE PREVIEW OF
THE PRICE OF VALOR Praise for the Shadow Campaigns “I read it at a gulp and
look forward to more.”—*S. M. Stirling, New York Times bestselling author
“May end up doing for the Napoleonic Wars what George RR Martin did for the
Wars of the Roses.”—Anthony Ryan, New York Times bestselling author of Tower
Lord “Epic fantasy of military might and magical conflict.”—Library Journal
“Fans of Steven Erikson, David Drake, Glen Cook, Naomi Novik, Tom Kratman,
Jack Campbell, David Weber, and John Ringo take note—there’s a new military
fiction cowboy in town and his name is Django.”—SF Signal Django Wexler is
the author of the Shadow Campaigns novels, including The Prince of Valor, The
Shadow Throne, and The Thousand Names. He graduated from Carnegie Mellon
University in Pittsburgh with degrees in creative writing and computer
science, and worked for the university in artificial intelligence research.
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Eventually he migrated to Microsoft in Seattle, where he now lives with two
cats and a teetering mountain of books. When not planning Shadow Campaigns,
he wrangles computers, paints tiny soldiers, and plays games of all sorts. He
is also the author of a middle-grade fantasy novel, The Forbidden Library.
  Light in Shadow Jayne Ann Krentz,2003-09-30 Zoe Luce is a successful
interior designer in the Arizona town of Whispering Springs who's developed
an unusual career specialty-helping recently divorced clients redesign their
homes, to help them forget the past and start anew. But Zoe knows that some
things can't be covered up with a coat of paint. And when she senses that one
of her clients may be hiding a dark secret, she enlists P.I. Ethan Truax to
find the truth. Working together, they solve the mystery . . . and barely
escape with their lives. But Ethan's exquisite detection skills are starting
to backfire on Zoe: she never wanted to let him find out about her former
life; she never wanted to reveal her powerful, inexplicable gift for sensing
the history hidden within a house's walls; she never wanted him to know that
Zoe Luce doesn't really exist. She never wanted to fall in love with him.
Now, no matter how much she resists, Ethan may be her only hope-because the
people she's been running from have found her. And just when Zoe dares to
dream of a normal life and a future with the man she loves, her own past
starts to shadow her every step-and threatens to take her back into a
nightmare.
  Shadows in Flight Orson Scott Card,2013-01-29 Ender's Shadow explores the
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stars in this all-new novel... At the end of Shadow of the Giant, Bean flees
to the stars with three of his children--the three who share the engineered
genes that gave him both hyper-intelligence and a short, cruel physical life.
The time dilation granted by the speed of their travel gives Earth's
scientists generations to seek a cure, to no avail. In time, they are
forgotten--a fading ansible signal speaking of events lost to Earth's
history. But the Delphikis are about to make a discovery that will let them
save themselves, and perhaps all of humanity in days to come. For there in
space before them lies a derelict Formic colony ship. Aboard it, they will
find both death and wonders--the life support that is failing on their own
ship, room to grow, and labs in which to explore their own genetic anomaly
and the mysterious disease that killed the ship's colony. Shadows in Flight
is the fifth novel in Orson Scott Card's Shadow Series. THE ENDER UNIVERSE
Ender series Ender’s Game / Speaker for the Dead / Xenocide / Children of the
Mind / Ender in Exile / Children of the Fleet Ender’s Shadow series Ender’s
Shadow / Shadow of the Hegemon / Shadow Puppets / Shadow of the Giant /
Shadows in Flight The First Formic War (with Aaron Johnston) Earth Unaware /
Earth Afire / Earth Awakens The Second Formic War (with Aaron Johnston) The
Swarm / The Hive Ender novellas A War of Gifts / First Meetings At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Ender's Shadow Orson Scott Card,2002-05-19 Orson Scott Card brings us back
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to the very beginning of his brilliant Ender Quartet, with the novel that
begins The Shadow Series and allows us to reenter Ender's world anew. With
all the power of his original creation, Ender's Shadow is Card's parallel
volume to Ender's Game, a book that expands and complements the first,
enhancing its power, illuminating its events and its powerful conclusion. The
human race is at War with the Buggers, an insect-like alien race. The first
battles went badly, and now as Earth prepares to defend itself against the
imminent threat of total destruction at the hands of an inscrutable alien
enemy, all focus is on the development and training of military geniuses who
can fight such a war, and win. The long distances of interstellar space have
given hope to the defenders of Earth--they have time to train these future
commanders up from childhood, forging then into an irresistible force in the
high orbital facility called the Battle School. Andrew Ender Wiggin was not
the only child in the Battle School; he was just the best of the best. In
this new book, card tells the story of another of those precocious generals,
the one they called Bean--the one who became Ender's right hand, part of his
team, in the final battle against the Buggers. Bean's past was a battle just
to survive. He first appeared on the streets of Rotterdam, a tiny child with
a mind leagues beyond anyone else's. He knew he could not survive through
strength; he used his tactical genius to gain acceptance into a children's
gang, and then to help make that gang a template for success for all the
others. He civilized them, and lived to grow older. Bean's desperate struggle
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to live, and his success, brought him to the attention of the Battle School's
recruiters, those people scouring the planet for leaders, tacticians, and
generals to save Earth from the threat of alien invasion. Bean was sent into
orbit, to the Battle School. And there he met Ender.... THE ENDER UNIVERSE
Ender series Ender’s Game / Ender in Exile / Speaker for the Dead / Xenocide
/ Children of the Mind Ender’s Shadow series Ender’s Shadow / Shadow of the
Hegemon / Shadow Puppets / Shadow of the Giant / Shadows in Flight Children
of the Fleet The First Formic War (with Aaron Johnston) Earth Unaware / Earth
Afire / Earth Awakens The Second Formic War (with Aaron Johnston) The Swarm
/The Hive Ender novellas A War of Gifts /First Meetings At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
  The Gay Male Sleuth in Print and Film Drewey Wayne Gunn,2013 This new
edition of The Gay Male Sleuth in Print and Film provides an overview of
milestones in the development of gay detectives over the last several
decades. Also included in this volume is an annotated list of novels, short
stories, plays, graphic novels, comic strips, films, and television series
featuring gay amateur sleuths, police detectives, private investigators, and
the like.
  Lucy in Print Michael Karol,2003-09-08 Michael Karol, the author of Lucy A
to Z, has done it again! Lucy in Print digs deep to give Lucy fans (and who
isn't one?) a unique look at Lucille Ball, her TV shows, and her co-stars, as
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reported by the press over the past 60 years. With commentary and analysis by
the author, and visit to Lucy's birthplace in Jamestown, NY, and two lost
plays about I Love Lucy!
  British Books in Print ,1979
  Shadow of the Hegemon Orson Scott Card,2001-12-09 The War is over, won by
Ender Wiggin and his team of brilliant child-warriors. The enemy is
destroyed, the human race is saved. Ender himself refuses to return to the
planet, but his crew has gone home to their families, scattered across the
globe. The battle school is no more. But with the external threat gone, the
Earth has become a battlefield once more. The children of the Battle School
are more than heroes; they are potential weapons that can bring power to the
countries that control them. One by one, all of Ender's Dragon Army are
kidnapped. Only Bean escapes; and he turns for help to Ender's brother Peter.
Peter Wiggin, Ender's older brother, has already been manipulating the
politics of Earth from behind the scenes. With Bean's help, he will
eventually rule the world. Shadow of the Hegemon is the second novel in Orson
Scott Card's Shadow Series.
  The Lady of Shadows Stephen King,Robin Furth,Peter David,2020-05-19 Enter
once more the world of Roland Deschain—and the world of the Dark
Tower…presented in this stunning third graphic novel of The Drawing of the
Three series that will unlock the doorways to terrifying secrets and bold
storytelling as part of the dark fantasy masterwork and magnum opus from #1
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New York Times bestselling author Stephen King. “The man in black fled across
the desert, and the gunslinger followed.” With these unforgettable words,
millions of readers were introduced to Stephen King’s iconic character Roland
Deschain of Gilead. Roland is the last of his kind, a “gunslinger” charged
with protecting whatever goodness and light remains in his world—a world that
“moved on,” as they say. In this desolate reality—a dangerous land filled
with ancient technology and deadly magic, and yet one that mirrors our own in
frightening ways—Roland is on a spellbinding and soul-shattering quest to
locate and somehow save the mystical nexus of all worlds, all universes: the
Dark Tower. Now, in the graphic novel series adaptation Stephen King’s The
Dark Tower: The Drawing of the Three, originally published by Marvel Comics
in single-issue form and creatively overseen by Stephen King himself, the
full story of Roland’s saga continues. Sumptuously drawn by Piotr Kowalski,
Jonathan Marks, Juanan Ramirez, and Cory Hamscher, plotted by longtime
Stephen King expert Robin Furth, and scripted by New York Times bestselling
author Peter David, The Lady of Shadows is an extraordinary and terrifying
journey—ultimately introducing a generation of new readers to Stephen King’s
modern literary classic The Dark Tower, while giving longtime fans thrilling
adventures transformed from his blockbuster novels.
  The Black Imprint Shadow Wolf,2019-02-24 The Author shares her personal
journey of self-discovery to help others who find themselves lost without a
voice on a quest to find their Authentic Self. The Black Imprint is a
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generational imprint that has been passed on to the majority of Black people.
Throughout this book the author guides readers away from what society has
brainwashed Black people into believing about themselves. Encouraging readers
to live their own truth and way while dispelling myths that The Black Imprint
tries to perpetrate. This book will appeal to those interested in
inspirational self-help books
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everything there is
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